
City Council Regular Meeting
AGENDA ITEM

NUMBER: 21

SUBJECT: 
Interlocal Contract with Clark County, the Cities of Las Vegas, Henderson, Boulder City, and Mesquite, and the 
Regional Transportation Commission of Southern Nevada for RTC Funding of the Boulder Highway Tulip Falls 
to Wagonwheel Drive Project. (Citywide) (For Possible Action; Recommendation – Approve) 
REQUESTED BY:
Michael Hudgeons, Director of Public Works

WARD:
 (Citywide)

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION: 
Approve the Interlocal Contract Boulder Highway Tulip Falls to Wagonwheel Drive
 
FISCAL IMPACT:  $0
Funded by RTC
 

ACCOUNT NUMBER: 
N/A

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
This Interlocal Contract Boulder Highway Tulip Falls Drive to Wagonwheel Drive (Contract No. 3163) has 
recently been approved by the Regional Transportation Commission of Southern Nevada (RTC).

Clark County, the cities of Las Vegas, Henderson, North Las Vegas, Boulder City, Mesquite, and the Regional 
Transportation Commission of Southern Nevada partnered for the Boulder Highway, Tulip Falls Drive to 
Wagonwheel Drive Project.  

The Interlocal Contract for the Boulder Highway, Tulip Falls Drive to Wagonwheel Drive Project applies to the 
construction of a dedicated, center-running transit system, conversion of the existing six-lane roadway to a 
four-lane roadway, pavement rehabilitation, signing, striping, lighting of upgrades, landscaping, and 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) enhancements for sidewalk, curb, and gutter improvements.  In 
addition, this project will increase safety along the corridor by reconfiguring lanes to incorporate Complete 
Streets elements such as rectangular rapid flashing beacons (RRFB) pedestrian crossings and curb extensions 
(bull-outs).  

The total cost for the contract shall not exceed $30,000,000. This project is funded by the RTC.
 
CIP No. Related  Item: 

LIST CITY COUNCIL GOAL(S):  Well - Planned Quality Growth, Safe and Livable Community

PREPARED BY: 

Michael Hudgeons, Director of Public Works

Respectfully Submitted

Micaela R. Moore,
City Manager

MEETING DATE: 

September 4, 
2024


